
Emergency Housing Program
The NSCC Emergency Housing Program provides short-term emergency shelter for students 
(and their family when needed).

Students can access this program through consultation with their Campus student advisor if they 
find themselves suddenly without a safe place to live. The program includes support to transition 
into a longer-term place. 

The program was piloted at Institute of Technology Campus, Ivany Campus and Akerley Campus, 
the aim now is to expand the program province-wide. 

The top reason students in the pilot program accessed housing was due to: unforeseen loss of 
housing and unsafe living conditions. 

If you’re interested in learning more or supporting this fund, please contact:

Whitney MacLean: Whitney.Maclean@nscc.ca or Ben Trenaman: Ben.Trenaman@nscc.ca 
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